
 
Key messages - January 2025

Next Meeting: February 25, 2025

 

Want to get in touch with the council?

 

Scan the QR code and complete the form

or use the contact information below to get in touch.

A list of traditional foods evaluated in La Ronge was shared including recipes. 

A committee created a pathway for serving traditional foods and recipes in 

hospitals and LTC homes. Traditional medicine and food engagement 

sessions were conducted with First Nations communities in Saskatchewan 

through surveys. A summary of the survey results will be provided to facilities 

and LTC homes.
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Provincial Long Term Care 

Partnership Council

Looking for other ways to connect? 
Contact Patient & Family Centered Care Specialist:
Donna Cook 306-930-8923 donna.cook@saskhealthauthority.ca 
 
Or Go to our Website:  https://www.saskhealthauthority.ca/your-health/conditions-illnesses-services-wellness/all-z/long-
term-care/provincial-long-term-care-partnership-council
 

Our newest member shared her Bio. The whole team enjoyed a team 

building activity.  Updates were shared for the Language Matters document 

and the  Resident & Family Council toolkit working group. The annual 

review and adoption of the TOR was completed. 

Received a presentation on the guidelines for Purposeful Rounding. The 

expectation of implementing Purposeful Rounding is to enhance resident 

safety through regular check-ins and anticipation of resident needs. The focus 

is on the four P’s: pain, personal needs, positioning, and place. Currently, 

Purposeful Interactions resources, developed in Saskatoon with a particular 

focus on relationship-based care, are being revised for provincial sharing 

across all LTC Homes. 


